
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: September 28, 2023 
Re:  OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 2023OPA-0364 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 2023OPA-0364. The investigation is 
certified as thorough, timely, and objective. Please be aware that one aspect of OIG’s review is 
confirming complainants were offered the chance to give a recorded interview. Adding this information 
to future Intake Summaries and Reports of Investigation will assist OIG in returning cases more quickly. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


